
London workshop series for Primary Care staff 
‘Doing what we do but a bit greener’  
 
 

 
We are delighted to invite primary care professionals to join other healthcare staff 
on the journey to achieve net-zero by on our free training: 
 

 Would you like to ‘go greener’ at work, but don’t have the time? 

 Would you like to improve patients health, staff morale and practice 
finances as well as the environment but don’t know where to begin? 

 Are you worried about the impact on the planet from delivering great 
healthcare but not sure how to start reducing the harm done? 

 Would you like to learn about actions in practice based on your priorities 
and learn how to make it more successful? 

 

 
Join our online series, led by Dr. Matt Sawyer, a GP from the North East of 
England and a leader in sustainable GP surgery training. Dr. Sawyer is passionate 
about helping primary care move towards the NHS Net Zero ambition. Watch a video 
about the course here.  
 
We are offering limited number of spaces, split into 3 cohorts, see cohort dates 
below and deadline for application. We recommend that multiple people from each 
practice sign up to participate. 
 

 
Cohort 1 

 
Cohort 2 

 
Cohort 3 

 
 
Wed 6th Nov (3pm – 5pm) 
Wed 4th Dec (3pm – 5pm) 
Wed 5th Feb (3pm – 5pm) 
Wed 5th March (3pm – 
5pm) 
 

Course Registration 
Form 
 
Registration deadline: 
16th October 
 

 
Tue 12th Nov (3pm – 5pm) 
Tue 10th Dec (3pm – 5pm) 
Tue 11th Feb (3pm – 5pm) 
Tue 11th March (3pm – 5pm) 
 

Course Registration 
Form 
 

Registration deadline: 
22th October 
 

 
Thur 21st Nov (12pm – 2pm) 
Thur 19th Dec (12pm – 2pm) 
Thur 20th Feb (12pm – 2pm) 
Thur 20th March (12pm – 
2pm) 
 

Course Registration 
Form 
 

Registration deadline: 
8th November 
 

     
Places are limited, and the London Greener NHS team will confirm your spot. If the 
course is oversubscribed, you will be placed on a waiting list, and we will do our best 
to accommodate you. 
 
 
Requirements: 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D4MRLpzf_198&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920694738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=47JaBSbzxgt8LpUkFSRg9yxby%2FWjvc0K3k27vdvhbcc%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920714134%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ngd%2B0XP4RBN5HAhvpexlAsQruGj2cJz15%2FSVFwDd5lw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920714134%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ngd%2B0XP4RBN5HAhvpexlAsQruGj2cJz15%2FSVFwDd5lw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920732974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uBlLoilWqYjy%2BybL5VowuJM2%2FpHGGJZORuJyVbrFFYY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920732974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uBlLoilWqYjy%2BybL5VowuJM2%2FpHGGJZORuJyVbrFFYY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920751697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c1b%2BlVj%2F6iCp9%2BNwJIPINpSJkkZ55pYt5iZ1MzKL9dg%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DslTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO41ab4O-kQwxHtbtT3zgtroxUNVowSjRPT0E4TE5DTlo3VFlNM01VUVROUSQlQCN0PWcu%26route%3Dshorturl&data=05%7C02%7Cnhsnwl.communications.nwl%40nhs.net%7C376d1a319afa40f6994308dcf8db0d8a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638658866920751697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c1b%2BlVj%2F6iCp9%2BNwJIPINpSJkkZ55pYt5iZ1MzKL9dg%3D&reserved=0


 You must be working in primary care services that are based in London – 
clinical or administrative 

 Attendees must commit to attending all four sessions within their selected 
cohort. 

 All attendees will be asked to complete a course assessment form developed 
by the National Net Zero NHS Workforce team, which has commissioned 
this course as part of the Staff Development Pilot. The assessment will help 
evaluate the effects of the training on staff and their knowledge and effective 
training methods. 

 
 
Please contact London Greener NHS team if you have any questions: 
london.sustainability@nhs.net 
 

 

mailto:london.sustainability@nhs.net

